Centennial Central Public School is a peanut/nut aware school.  We ask that you do not bring any form of product that contains nuts to school.  We also ask you not to bring any food items to share with others.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]When an occasion comes forward to bring treats to school, ensure they are prepackaged and nut-free.  Speak with your student’s classroom teacher prior to sending any treats to school. 
